Lisa Driscoll

From: Kerry Breen <t_rex@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 7:43 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for ECCFPD to receive priority Measure X Funding
Hello,

I am a resident of Discovery Bay and urge the Committee to prioritize Measure X funding for the ECCFPD. As
I'm sure the Committee knows, East Contra Costa is woefully underserved in fire protection services. Just look
around at all the fires in California, and things are getting worse with climate change. Yet Brentwood, a city of
about 65,000, has 1 fire station. The entire east county area, including Brentwood, Discovery Bay, Oakley, and
the vast expanses of land including Byron, Knightsen and Morgan Territory, have a combined 3 stations. Just
one call and there are no resources left for the entirety of the District. This is a life and safety issue - not a nice
to have but a must have. Also, the residents of East County are paying a significant amount for Measure

X. This is our desire for a return on our investment.

Thanks,
Kerry Breen
Discovery Bay, CA



